
Since opening Tame the Mane in 2017 I have felt humbled by its increasing popularity. At the start, only a few
people believed in my mission, and many did not and warned me against it… so I have been overjoyed every single

day that it has thrived more than I could have dreamed!
However, in recent years, and particularly since becoming a mother, I have found it hard to keep up with the

demands and pressures to keep “growing”. More stylists, more voices, more people to support and more new clients
constantly have left me feeling tired and spread too thin. Not to mention the stresses of a building that is

continually presenting me with challenges!
Therefore, it is with a pain in my heart, after many months of deliberation I have decided to close Tame the

Mane this winter. I know this shall be sad news to many, as it has become a community and we have all developed
beautiful connections here (for which I am eternally grateful for). 

This is not the end, merely the end of one chapter. I shall be on the lookout for a new space at some point to
rekindle the concept… just in a more sustainable way that won’t leave me feeling so depleted. I have been looking
for new locations since January but the market has been difficult. I sense something shall arise very soon though!

When it does I shall let you know, and it shall be a fresh restructure to get back to our roots. Furthermore, I
shall hopefully have a bit of a break and use that to finally work on finishing my product development and properly
launching a full range of products. So that means that the beloved “Mane Tamer” moonshine shall be available to
you all very soon!  We may well also move away from the name Tame the Mane, and don a new name for this new

and exciting chapter.

I encourage all of you who have a regular preferred stylist to contact them directly (we shall provide details) for
details of where you can find them working from, we shall also be emailing you all this information very soon.…..

Tamed & Wild is still going strong and Steph, Gemma, Bobbi and the rest of the wonderful team up there shall he
carrying on, with me taking a back seat for a while and keeping life simple and spending some time with my son. 

We all thank you for joining us on this journey. It has been the most wonderful thing I have ever done and I am
so proud of my lovely team and what we have achieved.

I shall be in touch soon with regulars via Fresha email/text.
Our current closure date for Tame the Mane

 is the 25th of October. 

with all my love and gratitude 
Lara x


